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Dear Valued Customer,

Track Maintenance Project Prompts Change in Ramp Service 
between Chicago to Salt Lake City Effective  
September 29, 2008 through October 22, 2008 

Due to a major track maintenance project west of Chicago, effective September 29, 
2008 through October 22, 2008, traffic originating in Chicago destined to Salt Lake City 
will be served via the UPRR Canal Street ramp instead of Global 1. Cutoff is also 
temporarily changed to 1700 for the duration of this project. Customers can continue to 
submit billing as in the past. 

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing Representative. 

We appreciate your business. 


